
Victor D. Del Vecchio 
Assistant General Counsel 

185 Franklin Street, 13Ih   lo or 
Boston, MA 021 10-1585 

Phone 61 7 743-2323 
Fax 61 7 737-0648 
victor.delvecchio@verizon.com 

February 27,2008 

Via Overnight Delivery 
Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 -73 19 

Re: Verizon New Hampshire Performance Metrics 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Enclosed are an original and six (6) copies of Verizon New Hampshire's 
aggregate performance reports for January 2008, using the Carrier-to-Carrier ("C2Cw) 
Guidelines. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at the phone number above. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Very truly yours, 

- 
Victor D. Del Vecchio 

Enclosures 

cc: Office of Consumer Advocate 


